
June 26, 2023 
 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park Board President Keith Nickolson 

Park Board Vice President Mark Ellis  

Park Board Member Roger Ferrell 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

 

Members absent: 

Park Board Secretary Karen Koday 

 

Also in attendance: 

Park Superintendent Matt Heiden  

 

After reviewing the minutes of the April 24, 2023, meeting Roger Ferrell made a motion to 

approve the minutes, which is seconded by Mark Ellis, to accept the minutes as submitted.  On 

the call of the vote, all voted aye. 

Matt Heiden, Park Superintendent opened the meeting with discussion about Field Rentals at 

Morsches Park. Matt presented the park board with pricing from other parks and USSSA field 

rental pricing. Matt stated we currently have an agreement with On Turf Sports using fields for 

dates during 2023 season. Keith Nickolson, Park Board President, stated that $200.00 per day 

field rental should cover maintenance and equipment cost. Heiden stated we will discuss field 

rental pricing with possible dates for next season at the next meeting.   

 

Heiden announced the Aquatic Center is in full swing. Matt stated we had to purchase a used 

heater for the Aquatic Center this year the heater is installed and now working great.  

 

The next meeting will be July 24, 2023.  

 

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


